
 JUNE MISSIONARY UPDATE 

Praises and Prayer Needs 

DONNA SMITH – Ukarumpa, Papua New Guinea – International School with Wycliffe 

I spend most of my time at Ukarumpa International School, some of my best friends 

work in the bush alongside speakers of PNG’s 830+ languages.  These teams do the 

fascinating work of linguistics, literacy, and anthropology to support many, many 

churches and communities.   To keep translations to a high quality it requires many 

checks along the way.  A few months ago, I was able to travel to Ubuo for the 

dedication of the gospel of Luke, the 1st completed scripture book in Kope. Pray for our 

continued work with the people of New Guinea! 

 

JARED AND HANNAH BAKER – North Africa 

Jared has trained a Tunisian to hold his position as the director of finance for NGO.  

Jared  accepted the position of the Tunisia country director.  Pray for Jared as he steps 

into this role while still serving with Serve Globally.  Which provides the support 

structure for the Baker’s to serve in Tunisia. 

In March they hosted an anti-human trafficking training event for NGO staff and local 

partners.  Now their partner association begins vocational training for women in 

vulnerable situations.  

 

RIGHTEOUS RIDES – providing transportation for furlough missionaries 

Recently sold a van with 172,000 miles on it for $3200 raised through donations to be 

used in San Luis, Mexico for a growing ministry.  The van will help people get to work, 

children to school, and delivering food and school supplies.  This is a big answer to 

prayers for this church.  God works in ways we never imagine!  Righteous Rides is so 

grateful to the mechanics and volunteers that help keep 160+ RIDES on the road! 

 

KICY – Nome, Alaska 

Thank you to Grace Community Church for your support as we prepare after a long cold 

winter to begin purchasing the supplies, we need for volunteers to complete the 

upcoming projects. 

 

 

 



COVENANT YOUTH OF ALASKA –Anchorage, Alaska 

Time for summer camp to begin many details need to happen to make it successful.  

One is financial support to feed hundreds of kids and volunteers. Thank you for your  

partnership to help support our mission.  We are excited to have many interns to help 

and they will be taking this experience with them as they enter college.  Please pray for 

them and camp! 

 

JIM AND JUANITA WATTERS – Wycliffe, Mexico 

June they are attending the in-person biennial conference for the field organization in 

Mitla, Oaxaca with many colleagues.  Juanita as associate director will be presenting 

two reports in English and Spanish.  Pray as many decisions need to be made as they 

move into a new biennium.  She traveled 7 hours to the Mazatec region for a 

presentation on their part in the bilingual teacher training project. 

 

FYI – the $100 we gave to Scripture Earth for advertising on Facebook has stopped 

since Facebook has banned them from advertising! 


